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March 25, 2025 

 
Utah Broadband Center 

324 South State Street #500 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

  

  

Dear Director Rebecca Dilg, 

 

The Salt Lake County Council met on March 25, 2025 in our regular weekly meeting 

and voted to express our non-exclusive support for Comcast Communications 

Management, LLC (Comcast) in their application to participate in Utah’s Broadband, 

Equity, Access, and Deployment (BEAD) program.  

 

It is our understanding that the Utah State Broadband Office has identified 826 

underserved areas of Salt Lake County. We believe that the efforts of applicants like 

Comcast will provide opportunities for these residents and businesses to have access 

to reliable high-speed internet which will improve their quality of life, enhance their 

educational opportunities, and foster economic growth within Salt Lake County. 

 

We believe that these proposed improvements will greatly benefit not only Salt Lake 

County, but the economy of the entire state of Utah, and urge you to approve their 

application for funding for proposed projects in Salt Lake County.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dea Theodore, Salt Lake County Council Chair 


